
 

To:  Members of the League of Women Voters of North Santa Barbara County 

From: Alison Wales, Lisa Thornhill, Sandy Boyd and Virginia Souza 
Board of Directors Leadership Team 
 

Re: 2025/26 Committees 
 
The intent of this message is to advise you of the opportunity to volunteer to serve on the committees of 
the League of Women Voters of North Santa Barbara County. You will find listed below the current 
committees. 
 
You will find attached a description of the committees. You can use this to consider which committee(s) 
you would like to serve on during 2025/26. Fiscal Year 2025/26 begins July 1st and ends on June 30, 2026. 
Some committees are busy throughout the year and others sporadically.  
 
And, if you are interested in serving as a committee chair, please indicate such interest. All committees, 
except Program Planning and Voter Services, select their Chair at their first meeting. The Voter Services 
Committee Chair is the First Vice President, and the Program Planning Committee Chair is the Second 
Vice President of the Board of Directors. 
 
Ideally, the committees will begin their work in July by developing a Plan of Action for 2025/26.   The 
committee chair presents a report at each meeting of the Board of Directors, which is held the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Committees: Interest  Interest 
Bylaws Committee _______ Communications Committee _____ 
Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Committee _______ Finance/Budget Committee _____ 
Housing Committee _______ Immigration Committee  _____ 
Legislative Committee _______ Membership Committee  _____ 
Nominating Committee _______ Observer Corps _____ 
Program Planning Committee _______ Voter Services Committee _____ 
Water Committee _______ 
 
Please return this form to: LWVNSBC@ gmail.com by June 15, 2025. 


